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Friday 7th June 2024                                    See Tomorrow Grow 

Dates for your Diary  
 

📅 Monday 10th June:  

Class Photographs in the morning-  

PLEASE ORDER BEFORE 20TH JUNE 

FOR FREE SCHOOL DELIVERY  

 

📅 Friday 14th June:  

PTFA Event: Doughnuts with Dudes 

Father’s Day Celebrations at 3.10 – 

4pm 

 

📅 Friday 14th June:  

Summer Sleepover for Year 4 

 

📅 Friday 21st June:  

Sweets and Multi day 

PLEASE BRING IN SWEETS 

DONATIONS AND NON UNIFORM 

 

📅 Thursday 27th June:  

Year 1 and 2 Summer Trip to Wolley 

Firs 

 

📅 Friday 28th June:  

PTFA Event: Summer Fair  

 

📅 Tuesday 2nd July:  

Whole School Transition Day 

 

📅 Wednesday 3rd – Friday 5th July:  

Year 6 Residential Trip to Osmington 

Bay  

 

📅 Monday 8th July:  

Start of Sports Week 

 

📅 Monday 15th July:  

RockSteady Summer Concert  

 

📅 Wednesday 17th July:  

Year 6 School Production 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I begin by thanking all parents and carers, who have been 

bringing their children into school, on time.  If your child 

arrives after 8.45am, they will get a late mark, having 

already lost 10 minutes of learning time.  For a child, it 

makes a tremendous difference to gently start the day, 

and to get ready for learning.   Please take some time 

out to familiarise yourself with the document we sent 

earlier this year, which illustrates the impact of absence 

on lost learning.  Let us all make a collective effort in 

raising our school’s attendance level to above 95%. 

 

Please join me in thanking from the bottom of our hearts 

the PTFA, who are working so relentlessly hard in raising 

money for our school 😉 the Father’s Day event today 

was an absolute success! As will be the forthcoming 

Summer Fair.  Save the date for Friday 28th June.  

 

 The warm weather is set to get warmer, please ensure 

your child comes to school with sun cream applied and a 

named water bottle.  Please avoid layering your child 

with too many garments, as children get hot very quickly 

throughout the school day. 

 

 Have a lovely weekend! Mr Jalaf  
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House Points Position 

Zephania  1st  

Elizabeth 2nd  

Chandi 3rd  

Mandela 4th  
 

 

Attendance this week: 

Whole School 92.7% 

Pips  88 % 

Pixie  91 % 

Elstar  91% 

Honeygold  95% 

Bramley  95 % 

Crispin  93 % 

Waltz  93 % 

Jazz  92 % 

 

School is the best environment for 
the vast majority of pupils to learn 
in. Being surrounded by teachers and 
friends in school helps keep children 
safe, and supports them to reach 
their potential.  

That’s why we’re committed to 
tackling the factors causing children 
to miss school. Here, we tell you 
what you need to know about school 
attendance, provide advice about 
how best to support your child to 
attend well, and link to resources 
which you may find helpful if your 
child is struggling to attend. 

 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/category/schools/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/02/24/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/02/24/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/


  



 
  



 

 

Gentle Reminders 
1. Please ensure that you do not walk through the car park AT ALL TIMES 

during the school day.   We all need to work collectively, to set an 
example to the children of the dangers of running and playing in the car 
park.  We have had a near miss incident in the past.  

 
2. Thank you to all the parents who are sending their children into school, 

in their correct uniform and foot wear.  We are continually monitoring 
this, as part of our raising standards strategy.  

 
3. Please ensure that your child's lunch account is in credit, as it adds 

additional work to the office staff and delays payments being made to 
our catering company, having to chase our payments.  

 
4. Kindly note that all holidays in term time will be unauthorised.  With the 

current progressive and sequenced curriculum, any loss of learning has 
a detrimental impact on your child's learning. 

 
5. If you would like to know more about what your child is learning in 

school, and about our progressive curriculum, please do visit our school 
website, and your child's class page; there is a wealth of information 
there. 
 

6. Safeguarding our children is the upmost important to us. Please refrain 

from using your mobile phone devises on school grounds.  

 

 



  

Lunch Menu… 
                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Monday 17th June: 
 
Main:  
Mac n Cheese 
 
Or 
 
Veg: 
Pasta in Tomato 
Sauce 
 
Or  
 
Jacket Potato 

Wednesday 19th June 
 
Main: 
Roast Chicken 
 
Or 
 
Veg: 
Quorn Sausage 
 
 
Or 
 
Jacket Potato 

Thursday 20th June 
 
Main: 
Beef Burger 
 
Or 
 
Veg: 
Veggie Burger 
 
 
Or 
 
Jacket Potato 

 



 

 

 

Our Week of Learning 
Elstar 

 

 

 

 

 

The children are now learning about the book Yeti and the Bird. They have been 

writing letters to the yeti to help him to make friends with all the animals. 

 



 

 

 

 

Our Week of Learning 
 

Honeygold 

This week in Year 2 we have been learning how to sequence using timelines 

looking at the British monarchy. In art we have been learning about portraits, 

and we got to create faces using digital tools; it was super tricky drawing using a 

mousepad! In English we are reading a book called Ocean Meets Sky, it has got us 

all in the creative mood, especially when creating our own fantasy worlds! 
 

   

 

 

 

 


